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GENERAL INFORMATION  

Children’s Bulletin Sponsor: 

Greg Bovre 
 

Bulletin Sponsor: 

Luaine Herzog  

St. Paul Affiliated Community Notices 
 

Morning Meditations is a short devotion 

weekday mornings (M-F) on WHBL - 1330AM 

at 7:26 AM and between 10:45 - 10:50 AM by 

area LCMS pastors. To check out events or 

hear the recorded message, please go to  

morningmeditations.com. 
 

You are invited to attend the monthly Senior 

Bible Study & Breakfast on Tues Sept 16 at 

8:30 AM at Lutheran High School. The study is 

led by LHS Ex. Dir., Mr. Matt Tschudy. Please 

RSVP to Carmen at 920-452-3323.  
 

Neat Repeats Upcoming Sales: 

Aug 26 - 30: books 50% off 
 

The Family Radio Network’s Peanut Butter & 

Jelly Drive through Aug 31. There is a collec-

tion box near the Giving Center. These do-

nations allow crisis agencies to  provide 

those they serve with two of the most re-

quested food items. Both are shelf-stable 

and peanut butter is high in protein. Over 

the past two years, this drive has provided 

over 12,000 pounds of PB&J! 
 

The Red Cross is in critical need of blood 

donations. Drive is held at Oostburg State 

Bank, Community Room on Sept 11 from    

11 AM - 4 PM. Register at 1-800-RED CROSS. 
 

The Lutheran Church of Our Redeemer,   

3027 Wilgus Avenue, Sheboygan, has a job 

opening for a Church Secretary. Position is 

currently Mon-Thurs from 9:00 AM-3:00 PM. 

Pick up an application at Our Redeemer, 

email ourredeemersheboygan@gmail.com, 

or call 920-452-0717. Deadline to apply is 

Sept. 5th. 

 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 

730 County Road  PPP 

Sheboygan Falls, WI 53085 

Phone: 920-467-6449        Fax: 920-467-4239 

Early Childhood Center (ECC): 920-467-6733    

The Gathering Place/Memory Matters:   

920-627-6847 

Website: www.stpaulfalls.com       

Facebook: facebook.com/stpaulfalls  

Instagram: @stpaulfalls 

Building & Office Hours:   

Mon - Thurs 8:30 - 4:30  
 

St. Paul is a member of the Sheboygan 

Lutheran High School Association. 

More Community Announcements & 

Events posted on the bulletin board by 

the Kitchenette & Room 100. 

Worship Attendance  
(for last week as recorded ) 

Thursday 6:30 PM -  100 

Sunday 8:00 AM -  74 

 9:30 AM -  294 

Online  14 

 Total: 482 
   

  

WEEKLY NEWS August 21 - 27, 2025 

Media & Public Relations Coordinator 

Jolene Hendrikse will be joining the St. Paul 

staff on Sept 2! She and her husband Jason 

have been members of St. Paul for 14 years. 

They have two children, Avi & Crosby.  

Jolene has served as our Wedding Coordi-

nator since 2012 and will continue in that 

role as well. She also is an AWANA volunteer. 

Please welcome her! 
 

Brat Fry, Ice Cream & Car Show 

Aug 25 from 5:00 - 7:00 PM in our parking lot 
 

Come support The Gathering Place! They 

are hosting a brat fry, car show, & DJ. You 

can also support St. Paul Youth who will be 

selling ice cream treats! 
 

Milwaukee Flood Recovery 

Many people were impacted by the flood-

ing Aug 9. If you would like to help financial-

ly, you can go to the district website: https://

swd.lcms.org/donate. There is also a door 

offering in the Gathering Area until Aug 24.  
 

Attention Ministries Raising Money! 

The Ministry Fundraising Match Program to 

help lessen the burden of fundraising will be 

continued this year! Fundraisers held July 1, 

2025-June 30, 2026 are eligible for matching 

funds up to $2k per fundraiser, not to ex-

ceed $10k per ministry. Applications are due 

by Aug 31. Applications are available in the 

Church Office or on our website. 
 

Endowment Fund Grants  

The Rev. Edward W. Albertin Living Memorial 

Fund scholarship grants for 2025 are $2,000 

to Anna Splittgerber, fourth year, Concordia 

University, Mequon, WI, Elementary Educa-

tion and $1,500 to Josephina Albertin,  

second year, Concordia University, Mequon, 

WI, Secondary Education. 

Job Opportunity: Choir Accompanist 

We are in need of a piano player to  ac-

company our Adult Choir. The pianist should 

have previous experience accompanying 

and be able to play various styles of an-

thems. Rehearsals with the Choir are late 

Aug-May, Tues from 6:30 – 8:00 PM. This is a 

paid position for about 8 hours a week. 

Please contact Thomas Walkenhorst with 

questions. The job description and applica-

tion can be found on our website or in the 

Church Office. 
 

Seeking Basket Auction Donations 

The Guatemala Mission Team is looking for 

any local small businesses or craftsmen 

(women) who would be interested in mak-

ing a donation toward our upcoming Silent 

Basket Auction. We are looking for items 

that can be displayed in the Gathering  

Area and would need items in hand by  

Oct 15.  Our hope would be to draw atten-

tion to your business and potentially draw in 

some new customers for you, so include any 

brochures you would like us to share with the 

winners!  Please contact Aaryn Feile. 
 

FMSC - Fill the Volunteer Shifts & Tubes! 

Help us meet our goal for this year's pack by 

filling the donation tubes with quarters. This is 

a great way to teach giving at home! Tubes 

are available at the Welcome Center. If you 

have full tubes at home, now's the time to 

bring 'em in! Volunteer Registration for FMSC 

is open! Contact Diana Shircel to register at 

stpaulfmsc@outlook.com. 
 

Coffee Hour Cookies Needed 

If you would like to donate packaged cook-

ies only please (NO fudge coating or frost-

ing, nothing homemade) you can put them 

on the kitchenette counter where coffee is 

served on Sunday mornings.  

Welcome Guests! 

If you are joining us for the first time today,  

please introduce yourself to the Pastor after the service! 

http://www.morning-meditations.com/
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Savannah Henn (Children & Family)  

savannahh@stpaulfalls.com 

 920-467-6449 ext 115 
 

Sunday School &  
AWANA   Registration  
Registration for the 2025-2026 
school year is closed. Please contact 
Savannah to register your child for 
Sunday School and/or check availa-
bility for AWANA.  
 
First AWANA -  Sept 3 at 6:00 PM.  
First Sunday School -  Sept 7 at the 
9:30 AM service.  
 

3rd Grade Bible Distribution 
May God continue to bless our 3rd 
graders as they receive their Bibles 
on Aug 24 during the 9:30 AM service. 
 

Nursery Available  
The nursery will be staffed for the 
9:30 service and is open for children 
birth-4 years old.  
The nursery is also available for the 
Thursday and 8:00 Sunday services, 
but is not staffed, so you will need 
to stay and watch your child(ren).  

CHILDREN, YOUTH, & FAMILY  MINISTRY  

Nicole Dollevoet (Youth & Family)  

nicoled@stpaulfalls.com  

920-467-6449 ext 121 
 

Confirmation Ministry 
Confirmation Ministry for the 2025-2026 
school year is ready to roll! See you all 
at our parent/student kick off meeting 
on Wed, Aug 27 at 6:30 PM in the  
Worship Center. Materials will be hand-
ed out, a short large group meeting will 
be held, time will be spent in your small 
groups, and ice cream will be had. See 
you then! 
 

Youth & Young Adult 
 

We praise God for the experience our 
youth were able to have during the 2025 
LCMS Youth Gathering in New Orleans.  
Check out the Ministry House that has 
photos from our trip! Let’s get ready for 
San Antonio in 2028! 
 
Summer 2026 Youth Mission Trip infor-
mation will be out soon! Fundraisers are 
in full swing: ice cream sale at the car 
show and envelope wall in Sept. Folks 
are needed to help with all of these 
events - please see sign up on website.  
 

 

Children,  Youth, & Family Events 

We had a great time at our kickball event last week! About 40 people came for a 
meal and then went out to the field for a game of kickball.  

 
Save the Date: Mini Golf at Tom and Jerrys- Sept 21, 5:00-7:00 PM.  

Cost is $5 a person and covers dinner and golfing.  
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PRAYERS & GIVING 

Please Pray For: 
 

Recovering: Jean Kuznacic 
 

Anniversary: Al & Shelley Toutenhoofd, Aug 25 
 

Those affected by the flooding in the  

Greater Milwaukee Area 

 
 

Would you like us to pray for you  

or someone you love?  

 If you are in the hospital, please call the 

Church Office to let a pastor know. They 

would love to visit and pray with you. 

 If someone you know needs prayer, please 

talk to a pastor so that we can pray for 

them in church and/or add them to our 

Prayer Chain. 

 If you need a pastoral visit for any reason, 

please contact a pastor to schedule a visit. 

If we don’t know, we can’t help! 

 

Pray for Our Active Members in the Military: 
 

Air Force: Christopher Saunders 

Air Force Reserve: Saul Grosshuesch  
 

Army: Zachary Kattner, Ryan Schmidt,  

 Max Jacquat 

Army Reserve: Amanda Zimmerman,  

 Robert Zimmermann,  Max Zuengler 
 

Marine Corps: Zeke Norlander 
 

National Guard: Joshua Becker 
 

Navy: Steven Mueller 

 

Military Photos 

We have an ongoing military picture display to 

honor our church members - both veterans and 

enlisted. To be included, please provide a 4x6 

photo, with name on the back, and put it in an 

office drop box/slot. 

Begins September 7, 2025: 

Thursday: 6:30 PM 
Sunday: 8:00, 9:30 & 11:00 AM 


